
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Take Time to Prepare Your Heart for Christmas! 
Church-Wide Advent Study Begins Sunday, November 28, 
2021 
 

Make your Wesleyan Heritage a part of your Christmas and participate in 
our Church-wide Advent Study “Almost Christmas.”  
 

In John Wesley’s famous sermon, “The Almost Christian,” he encouraged 
people to follow Christ wholeheartedly. In "Almost Christmas: A Wesleyan 
Advent Experience," author and pastor Magrey deVega leads a group of 
authors in exploring how we can make the same commitment to Christ 
during Advent.  

 

In worship and in our small groups, we'll connect our Wesleyan Heritage 
with the traditional Advent themes of Love, Hope, Joy, and Peace.  
 
We encourage Sunday School classes and current small groups to 
participate in this study during Advent. We are also looking for small group 
facilitators. If you are interested in facilitating or joining a small group or 
would like to start a small group, contact Rev. Ron Hilton in the Church 

office or email ronh@bearcreekumc.org  
 

mailto:ronh@bearcreekumc.org


Small group members are encouraged to read the "Almost Christmas" book 
in preparation for your sessions. Use the button below for formats and 
sources to purchase the book.  
 
We'll begin the Church-wide Advent Study in worship on Sunday, November 
28, 2021. Small group meetings begin on Monday, November 29, 2021. 
 

Purchase “Almost Christmas” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bearcreekumc.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Book-Source.pdf

